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NOTICE 

 
To All Members of the Board Policy Committee and of the Jefferson County Board of 
Education (JCBE): 
 
The Board Policy Committee is holding a meeting of the Board Policy Committee, to be held 
at 6 p.m. on Monday, May 10, 2021, via videoconference. The meeting will be livestreamed 
for public viewing at youtube.com/jcpsweb. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is the discussion of proposed new and amended board policies.  
 
The agenda is as follows:  
I. Call to Order 

II. Approval of Minutes for the April 26, 2021, Meeting 
III. Policies for Review 

  01.2  Board Member Qualifications 
08.1348  Certified Oral and Written Language Support 
09.4341  Alternative Education Programs 

IV. Policy Review Cycle 
Student Support and Behavior Intervention Handbook 
Change  06.34  Conduct on Bus 
Change  09.14  Student Records 
Change  09.2212 Use of Physical Restraint and Seclusion 
Change  09.226  Conduct on the School Bus 
Change  09.4   Student Behavior 
Change  09.422  Bullying and Hazing 
Change  09.423  Use of Alcohol, Drugs, and Other Prohibited Substances 
Change  09.4232 Tobacco, Alternative Nicotine, or Vapor Products 
Change  09.426  Disrupting the Educational Process 
Change  09.427  Student Dress Code 
No Change 09.428  Student Rights 
Change  09.4294 Driver’s License Revocation 
Change  09.43  Student Disciplinary Processes 
Change  09.431  Due Process (Students) 
Change  09.432  Detention 
Change  09.434  Suspension (Students) 
Change  09.436  Search and Seizure 
Change  09.438  Student Support and Behavior Intervention Handbook 

 
 
 

V. New Business 



VI. Next Meeting 
VII. Adjournment 

 
In light of the Governor having declared a state of emergency within the Commonwealth on March 6, 2020, as a result of 
the COVID-19 outbreak and in compliance with guidance issued by the Executive Branch on March 12 and 16, 2020, 
regarding the conduct of meetings of state boards and commissions during the emergency period, this meeting will be 
conducted by video-teleconference and available for live public viewing at the following link: youtube.com/jcpsweb. 
 
The guidance from the Executive Branch provides that all Kentucky Boards and Commissions take proper health precautions to 
mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and accordingly, with respect to the public attendance at meetings of said bodies, states 
“members of the public will only be able to view video-teleconferenced meetings remotely.” 

 
 


